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Victorville Airport Upgrade Project 
Priax selected as one of three final engineering firms 

San Diego, September 15, 2008:  Priax Corporation has been selected as one of three final engineering firms to 

provide a formal proposal for the upgrade of the Victorville Airport to current FAA and TSA standards. There were 

initially over eight qualified firms that submitted proposals. The Victorville Airport requires update in order to 

reinstitute passenger air travel. Previously, the airport had allowed passenger travel, but many years have passed 

since that program was discontinued. Since then, the airport has primarily been a logistics airport for materials 

distribution.  

Priax brings to the problem a highly qualified team of security and airport specialists, some of whom have been 

directly involved with preparation of past TSA rules and procedures. Also, the team includes past security 

executives of nationwide airlines, who understand the airport requirements from the operator perspective.  

Contact: Dennis Berglund 
Priax Corporation 
Phone: (619) 478-2600 
Fax: (619) 478-2555 
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